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I strongly oppose the bill HB3390.  As a proud resident of Oregon for the past 28 

years bills like this represent a slippery slope to the demise of individuals that make a 

living in this area.   Rather than a complete dismissal of trapping I am not seeing any 

discussion on how it can be done differently, just a complete ban.  This type of 

legislative action can lead to other means of living being attacked. 


